
 

 

 

From September we have partnered with the Saints Foundation to 

offer 3 new football clubs at Beechwood Junior School.  

These will be led by Saints Coaching staff. 

All clubs will run from 3:25- 4:30pm  

Monday – Year 3 and 4 boys 

Thursday – Year 5 and 6 boys 

Friday- Girls (all year groups)  

 

The Southampton FC autumn term clubs will go on sale on Tuesday 8th July at 

12:00 via the link below. Please note the clubs will not appear on the website 

until the time stated. Places are limited and are first come, first served. If you 

have any questions, please call our bookings team on 02380 711950 or 

email coaching@saintsfc.co.uk 

  

https://coaching.southamptonfc.com/courses/courses.htm?coursesS

earch=search&venueId=1457&typeId=&startDate=DD%2FMM%2FYY

YY 
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